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News from Susan Strain Miller, W/La Junta, CPCC Chair

New Year greetings to our Colorado Sisters. May 2022 be a good year for us all.

CPCC is happy to announce that the Colorado P.E.O. Chapter House has been sold. The
gross selling price was $2.3 million. The closing was December 28, 2021, and the keys
were transferred on December 30, 2021. It was a good way to end the 2021 year and an
opportunity for CPCC to start 2022 with a focus on our other projects.

The Marguerite Fund Trustees report that they provided aid for monthly recipients in the
amount of $9,000 plus a one time gift of $750. In addition, they were able to give their
monthly recipients a Christmas bonus totaling another $9,000. In January 2022 there will
be 18 recipients receiving monthly checks. Colorado P.E.O. sisters are thanked for their
continued support of the Marguerite Fund project that allows the Trustees to grant this aid
to people in need.

Click Here for the CPCC Donation Form.



https://files.constantcontact.com/5b17896e001/3a4913d1-f858-499e-b997-af528bb4c753.pdf

Colorado Marguerite Fund Trustees

You Are the Marguerite Fund

The Colorado P.E.O. Marguerite Fund (the Fund) was established with $1,200 in 1923 to
help women in need throughout Colorado. For nearly 100 years it has grown and done just
that. At the time of this writing there are 17 women who will each receive $500 in
February.

The Fund is maintained entirely through donations from individuals and Colorado P.E.O.
chapters. It does not receive monetary support from P.E.O. International.

The horrific wildfires that swept through parts of Boulder County on December 30
completely destroyed over 1,000 homes and left many others damaged. Among those
destroyed were the homes of ten of our P.E.O. sisters, five from just one chapter.
Countless other sisters and their homes have been affected.

The Trustees of the Fund are aware of the needs not only of our sisters, but also others
whose lives have been altered in unimaginable ways. While a monthly stipend of $500 will
not repair the damage, it will provide steady support for unexpected and perhaps
uninsured expenses.

If you know of someone who would benefit from help from the Fund, you may want to
consider sponsoring her. If you are able to contribute to the Fund, be assured that your
gift, no matter the size, will be carefully managed and will aid those who are in need.

For more information on how to donate to the Colorado P.E.O. Marguerite Fund, how to
sponsor a potential recipient and to see the application form, go to www.coloradopeo.org.
After you log in as a member, look under the CPCC tab for the Marguerite Fund. If you
have questions do not hesitate to contact one of the Trustees of the Fund. They are listed
on the website. There are links below as well.

Thank you to each individual and every chapter that make the Marguerite Fund possible.

Click here for an Application and the Guidelines

Click here for the Donation Form



http://www.coloradopeo.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/5b17896e001/cc3879a8-c1a9-4a99-b079-34f238f67552.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/5b17896e001/3a4913d1-f858-499e-b997-af528bb4c753.pdf

The CPCC Board of Directors, wishes you Happy New Year.
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